
 
 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
 
General Education Assessment Initiatives - Virtual Sessions  
March 13, 2023 

 
Dear Assessment Coordinators, 

I am writing to ask for your attendance to one of our two virtual sessions with Provost Lejuez to 
discuss the upcoming General Education Assessment Initiative (assessing SBCs). This initiative 
is a critical part of our ongoing efforts to ensure that our students receive a high-quality 
education that prepares them for success in their future endeavors. 

We will be holding two sessions. The first is on Thursday, March 23rd from 10-11am and the 
second will be Tuesday, March 28th from 4-5pm. During these sessions, we will provide an 
overview of this simple approach assessment, our goals, and be there to answer any questions 
you may have.  

The General Education Assessment Initiative is an important opportunity for us to evaluate our 
current curriculum and ensure that it is meeting the needs of our students. By participating in 
this session, you will have the opportunity to learn more about this initiative and how you can 
contribute to its success. 

We understand that your time is valuable, and appreciate your willingness to participate in this 
important initiative. 

Click here to register for one of the two sessions.  

Thank you for your continued commitment to our students' success. 

 

Sincerely, 
Catherine Scott 
Director, Office of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of the Provost 

https://stonybrookuniversity.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0T9U0nyulwj5HOS

